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Daisy Class

Library Books
We have not visited the library 

this week as we have collected all 
the books in ready for half term. 
Please make sure that you have 
returned ALL library books to 

Daisy Class. We still have a 
number of books outstanding. 

Please have a look over half term 
for any you may have at home.

Number of the week      
Our number of the week this week 
was number 9! We loved meeting a 
new numberblock and exploring the 

number. We did some great counting! 
Sound of the week        

This week we learnt our new sound 
'i'. We thought of lots of words 

beginning with 'i' (ice cream, igloo, 
itchy, icy) We loved learning a new 
action, a new song and had a go at 

writing the letter 'i'

Home Learning             
We have been learning about lots of 

different numbers and shapes in 
Daisy Class. Could you go on a looking 
walk during half term to see if you 

can spot any shapes or numbers 
around you? These could be inside 
your home, door numbers, street 

signs...anything! Please draw what you 
have seen or bring in some 

photographs to add to our display! 

Next half term 
This half term has flown by! It is 

hard to believe that we are half way 
through our year in Daisy Class. The 
children have grown up so much and 
are progressing by the day! Have a 
lovely half term break and we look 

forward to welcoming you back, 
hopefully with some warmer weather 
and a few signs of Spring next half 

term! 

Valentine's Day
We indulged in all things red 

and sparkly on Friday when we 
learnt about Valentine's day 
and thought of those we love 

and why they are special to us. 
We played with red playdough, 
red sparkly sand and water and 
created lots of pictures using 

hearts! 

Shapes                     
We reviewed our four main 

shapes - circle, triangle, square 
and rectangle. We counted how 
many sides they had and how we 

could tell the difference between 
a square and a rectangle. We 
made monsters using shapes, 

maybe you could make your own 
shape picture at home! 


